This Random Act of Kindness is in honor of Ms. Colleen Ritzer, a beloved math teacher at Danvers High School who was taken from us too soon. We, her students are committed to performing 209 Random Acts of Kindness in order to continue her legacy of being "good to people." The 209 acts represent her classroom that she taught in, room 209. We do not ask that you continue this Random Act of Kindness. However, we please ask that you briefly describe the random act you received in an email directed to kindness209@gmail.com, so we can keep track of how many acts were completed! We will be anonymously posting your story on our website www.kindness209.com, to share with others the Kindness209 movement. We are glad you are a part of keeping Ms. Ritzer's legacy alive and we look forward to hearing about your experience with Kindness209!

